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Hello

I’m writing in regards of agenda item 79226 of the next Housing Strategy Committee on 9/28, which unfortunately I
will not be able to attend.

I’ve noticed over the last year getting more informed about what is happening in Madison that the housing projects
pay little to no attention to sustainable building practices.

It is possible to make sustainable AND affordable housing, and I regret that we’re not pushing developers to take
more concrete steps towards that goal than provide a few charging stations. If nothing else, we should require them

to at least provide an environmental evaluation of their projects.

Maybe someone from the Sustainable Madison Committee, if they’re open to it and available, could participate in
that Housing Taskforce and provide that perspective?

Thank you
Regards,

Michael Dinsart
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